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Dear colleagues,

We are deeply sorry to hear about the passing away of
professor Jaakko Hintikka. He was a real friend of our
Institute and many times supported our initiatives,
took part in our conferences. His works were translated
and published in Russian, he is highly respected by
Russian philosophers. He was the Foreign Member of
Russian Academy of Sciences. He was a real philosopher
and a real person, dealing with him was both an
intellectual and wusual humane pleasure. This loss 1is
Immeasurable.

In our own name and on behalf of the Instutute of
Philosophy and all Russian philosophers,

Abdusalam Guseynov
Vladislav Lektorsky

Vyacheslav Stepin



